
 
COMBINED STATISTICAL AREAS – INFORMATION NOTE 

 
 

This year’s deadline for providing Congressional local opinion on eligible optional 
Combined Statistical Areas has now passed. 
  

The Office of Management and Budget will extend to Members of Congress another 
opportunity to request the establishment of optional combinations next year as part of its annual 
process for updating the statistical areas. 
 


